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NEWSLETTER JUNE 2022

FAMILY PICNIC AND BBQ

The family picnic and BBQ was held on Saturday June 18,2022. The weather wasn’t exactly
ideal, but there was a great turnout of members and their families. The executive enjoyed cooking
burgers and hot dogs for everyone and watching a few lucky members win some prizes. This was
an annual event that was postponed for the last 2 years due to COVID restrictions. It was nice to
see everyone in person again. We look forward to continuing this event every year.

PAY INCREASE

Starting July 1, 2022 all CUPE Local 110 will receive a 3.3 percent pay increase. We can all use
extra money in this time of rising costs. Rarely has this local achieved pay increases of 3 percent
or over without giving up something. But in this case we were able to get the members 6.8
percent for the life of the 4 year contract. There will lots of work to do to prepare for the next
round of collective bargaining and we look forward to input from the membership.

RETURN TO IN PERSON GENERAL MEETINGS

With COVID restrictions lifted, we can return to in person general meetings starting in
September. Please watch for notices of meetings that will start being sent out monthly starting in
August. It will be nice to return to normal after 2 years of restrictions.

PAYROLL ISSUES

The Union is still receiving a number of payroll related issues. Please check your pay stubs and
ensure your pay is correct. If you notice any irregularities, please inform payroll and the Union.

The executive 1s working closely with the Winnipeg Labour Council this summer to interview
applicants that are seeking labour endorsement for trustee elections in October. We have always
been active in this process and will continue to have a voice in deciding who will receive labour
endorsement.

On behalf of the entire executive, please have a happy and safe summer and enjoy time with
family and friends.
In Solidarity

Rick Peschel President CUPE Local 110



